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Cadbury World Trip 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are looking forward to our first trip together on Thursday 10th November in Year 2. 
We would just like to give some more details of how the day will run.  
 
Children will need arrive at 8:30am ready for the bus departing at 9am. Please bring 
your children to their classrooms as usual. Children will be provided with a pack 
lunch by the school but we ask that you please pack additional snacks for your child 
to have before leaving Cadbury World to come home. The children have already chosen 
which sandwiches they would like to eat.  
 
The children must come dressed in their school uniform. We will arrive back at school 
at approximately 6:30pm. We will do our best to keep you updated on our Teams 
platform if there is any delay.  
 
Please could you inform a member of the Year 2 team if your child suffers from travel 
sickness so that we can be prepared for this is something was to happen. 
 
We kindly ask that children do not bring money as there will be a selection of 
chocolatey treats provided as part of the trip during the day. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 2 Team  
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